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Geneva, 3 July 2024 

 

 

Excellencies, 

 

 

In the context of our appointment as Co-Facilitators to facilitate discussions and dialogue on new 

technologies, artificial intelligence, and the digital divide, with the view to defining challenges 

and opportunities from a human rights perspective by the President of the Human Rights Council 

on 14 February 2024, we, the undersigned Permanent Representatives of the Republic of Korea, 

The Gambia, and Luxembourg, have the honour of inviting the President of the HRC, as well as 

all member and observer states and all interested stakeholders to an informal consultation which 

will be held on 9 July 2024 from 13:00 to 15:00 in Room XXIV of the Palais des Nations.  

 

This informal meeting will be an opportunity for the co-facilitators to present an update on their 

consultations thus far and present some preliminary recommendations on the way forward, as well 

to consult stakeholders on the key messages that can be delivered by the President of the Human 

Rights Council to the Global Digital Compact and Pact for the future process.  

 

 

Please accept, Excellencies, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Seong Deok YUN Marc Bichler 

 Permanent Representative of 

the Republic of Korea 

Permanent Representative of 

Luxembourg 

 


